
 

 

Colorado Family Church: No Service This Sunday - We are with True Mother in LV 
 
Mike and Adonia Hentrich 
June 19, 2019 
 

 
 

Dear community, 

 

This coming weekend is the next Peace Starts with Me Rally in Las Vegas. Since so many of us are 

attending (53 so far), we have decided it would be best to cancel service this Sunday. 

 

This might be a great opportunity to visit another church and learn some best practices, make some new 

relationships, or just have a new experience. You are also welcome to watch any of our previous 

messages. Saddleback Church also has some really fantastic messages that we recommend as well. 

 

Whatever you decide to do, we look forward to seeing you the following Sunday. God bless. 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

   
 

 

   
 

   
 

 


